G. SCOTT & ASSOCIATES, ARCHITECTS

7 August 2020

Jeff Saylor, Superintendent
Estill County Board of Education

253 Main Street
Irvine, KY 403306

Re: Professional Architectural Services
Renovation at Estill County High School

Dear Mr. Saylor:

This is to express our firm's interest in providing professional services for your upcoming
advertised project for Renovation at Estill County High School.

Over the years we have been involved in many renovations, additions, and new construction
throughout the Commonwealth. G. Scott & Associates would be more than happy to be a part of
your team to the High School Renovation. GSA is now working on renovations/additions on
several high schools (i.e., Mason County High School, Henry County High School, Green County
High School, and Frankfort Independent Gym Renovation) that are just completed, in construction,
ready to bid, or beginning construction.

Our office is located in Frankfort, and we are accessible by cell phone, email, or text message. We
provide personal services to all of our clients.

Thanks for your consideration to work with you and your Board on this project.

Sincerely,

ey
-

aig G. Aossey, Managing Partner
AlA, CID, LEED AP
Cell 502-545-3634
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Letter of Interest 8.7.20
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